
PARKING AND TRAFFIC AT ECOLE CEDARDALE 

As with any school, parking is a challenge.  Please refer to the information below and Cedardale Traffic 

and Parking Map on the school website regarding alternate parking options.  We ask that you respect 

our neighbours and not park in or block access to driveways.  

There is very limited short term visitor parking on the school grounds at the north side of the front 

traffic circle.  Please do not park in the disabled parking space unless you have a valid disabled parking 

pass.  Do not park and leave your car in the traffic circle.  This is an emergency route and parking is 

prohibited. 

Parking is available on Burley Drive on the southwest (inbound) side only.  Please respect our neighbours 

and do not park in or block driveways. 

Alternate parking is available on the side of the playing field that borders Inglewood Avenue.  There is a 

paved path across the west side of the field to the school.  There are limited spaces available here.  

Please observe the no parking areas and do not block the gates.  Also, please be sure to obey signs 

restricting parking in other areas on the sides of Inglewood Avenue as bylaw officers actively ticket in 

this area. 

Additional parking is available on Margaree Place which is accessed from Keith Road (south of the 

school).  There is a paved path leading from the west side of the cul-de-sac up to the school traffic circle.  

Again, please respect our neighbours and do not park in or across driveways.  

The best alternative is to use the available drop-off service which begins at 8:40 in the morning and 

operates until the second bell at 9:00, and the pick-up service operating from 3:00 to 3:20 in the 

afternoon.  Simply join the queue and wait for your vehicle to reach the front steps of the school.   

School staff and parent volunteers are on hand to ensure your child(ren) safely exit or enter  your 

vehicle.   

In the mornings, after exiting the car, children line up by the front door until the welcome bell rings at 

8:55 when they may enter the school.  Please be sure that you take into consideration the traffic 

congestion when you are planning your travel time in the mornings.  

At 3:00, children are dismissed through the front doors and wait in that area until your car reaches the 

front of the queue.     

Please note that there is no playground supervision before and after school.  

http://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-cedardale-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/24/2016/08/Cedardale-Traffic-and-Parking-Map.pdf
http://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-cedardale-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/24/2016/08/Cedardale-Traffic-and-Parking-Map.pdf

